

Rotary Exchange students from British Columbia, Australia, Idaho, New York and Arizona posed with Port Elgin student, Mary McCulloch, in front of the Berlin Wall during their year-long stay in Europe. Mary stayed in Dinant, Belgium, for one year and has recently returned home to her family in Port Elgin.



Bruce Centre District Women's Institute members Hene Stewart and Edna McCarrel (right) are seen at last Tuesday's meeting held in Mount Hope, standing by the quilt, painting and a cushion donated by W.I. members for a draw to be made at the Hobby Fair, in Southampton, on July 5.